Notice of Motion to Create a BFA Representative Seat for the
Herbst Program of Humanities in Engineering

Moved forward by the BFA Bylaws Committee to the BFA Executive Committee on 2017 September 29,
and

moved forward by the BFA Executive Committee to the full BFA Assembly on 2017 October 02.

Whereas the Herbst Program of Humanities in Engineering currently lacks consistent, direct, stable
representation on the BFA through means other than a unit representative seat;

Whereas the Herbst Program of Humanities in Engineering shares common and unique academic interests
worthy of representation;

Whereas the Herbst Program of Humanities in Engineering has submitted to the BFA evidence and infor-
mation that it satisfies the recommended guidelines of the BFA for the creation of a new academic unit seat;

therefore, now be it

Resolved, that:

1. the Herbst Program of Humanities in Engineering be granted one dedicated academic unit seat on
the BFA with all the usual and customary rights, privileges, and obligations; and

2. upon the approval of the new Assembly seat, the working membership of the Assembly will immedi-
ately be adjusted to reflect the new BFA seat.

Approved by the BFA Executive Committee: September 29, 2017
Approved by the BFA General Assembly: November 2, 2017



